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 The responsible Virginia Board of Juvenile Justice agency 
representatives have reviewed the Department of Planning and Budget’s 
(DPB) Economic Impact Analysis of 6VAC35-30 – Regulations Governing 
State Reimbursement of Local Juvenile Residential Facility Costs.  The 
agency has no comment regarding DPB’s analysis. 
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